
 

 

Milan, 23/06/2025 

Dear Rohan Kapoor, 

Thank you for the time you have chosen to dedicate to Leave Your Mark 2025. This initiative 
reflects the vision of our School: to educate individuals capable of leading change with 

responsibility, awareness and dedication to making a difference 

Thanks to your valuable contribution, you will provide concrete support to non-profit 
organizations that are committed, day after day, to building a fairer and more sustainable society 

and economy. In doing so, you will give shape to the values we share, translating them into 
tangible actions and generating a positive impact on the community. We hope this project will 

strengthen your connection with a community that stands out for its ethics, commitment and 
vision. 

Leave Your Mark is not just a pro-bono consulting project, it is an opportunity to put your skills 
into practice in a different setting, with an attitude of listening, understanding  and exchange. It is 
a chance to reflect on the meaning of your role in the world and to help build, together, a more 

inclusive and responsible future. 

We hope this experience will be a source of inspiration, learning and meaningful connections for 
you. At the same time, we are confident that the mark you leave will be deep, genuine and lasting. 

Thank you for choosing to be part of this journey. Thank you for choosing to leave your mark. 

 

           

Federico Frattini 
Dean POLIMI Graduate School of Management 

 


